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18/04/2024  09:41:282024/1039/P OBJ J Snow I strongly object to this proposal. Owing to the position of my flat (where I have lived for the past 24 years), I 

currently receive very limited natural daylight. The proposal to add an additional floor to Darwin Court will 

completely block out and deprive me of all natural light.

18/04/2024  11:06:312024/1039/P SUPPRT Emily Blackman I am a former local resident and work locally. I believe this is a good design proposal which creates new 

homes. I feel that the housing crisis in London and the uk means we should be welcoming ideas like this to 

create more housing. I wish to support the planning application.
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